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Good evening Vanners. Well, the new brick Pavers have finally arrived. I hope I can post all 

the pictures here. Let me know if everything looks good. We will try to get these in the 

garden behind the museum this fall. We will need to raise a bit of money to pay my paver 

guy to do all the installations. Don’t forget we are bringing over 1000 toys to this year‘s van 

nationals from the Dale Tess collection. Dale wanted his donation to help us raise funds for 

the museum. So come prepared to shop at the museum booth for lots of cool stuff at the 

49th national truck-in. Hope to see all of you in just a few short weeks. As always thank you 

for your support and keep on Vannin! 
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